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Telephone: (204) 775-0231 
 

 
MEDIA INVITE 

 
Winnipeg School Division Indigenous Gallery Walk  

Celebrating Indigenous Programming 

 

May 25, 2017 (Winnipeg, MB) – Winnipeg School Division (WSD) is pleased to invite Winnipeg 

media to RB Russell Vocational High School on Friday, May 26 for the WSD Indigenous Gallery 

Walk from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

WSD Indigenous Gallery Walk exhibits will be displayed and there will be a celebration with WSD 

staff, students and community members who participated in Winnipeg School Division Indigenous 

Programming in the 2016/2017 school year.  

Location: 
R.B. Russel High School, 364 Dufferin Avenue, Winnipeg 
Start Time: 
May 26, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
WSD was established in 1871 and currently has 78 schools, 33,000 students and 6,000 employees. 

Its purpose is to provide a learning environment that fosters the growth of each student’s potential 

and provide equitable opportunity to develop the knowledge, skills and values necessary for 

meaningful participation in a global and diverse society. 
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Contact information: 

Radean Carter 
Senior Information Officer 
Winnipeg School Division 
Phone: (204) 789-0412 
rcarter@wsd1.org  
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